
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

West Oz Wildlife 
 
 
The Campbell Primary School Pre Primary and Year One teachers have invited the West Oz Wildlife 
Roadshow to visit our school. 
 
The West Oz Wildlife is an ideal opportunity for students to see conservation through hands on educational 
experiences. Students will have opportunities to touch and see many real wildlife animals. West Oz Wildlife 
offer animal based activities that range from observation, animal care, safe animal handling and facts about the 
animals and the eco system they live in. 
 
Date: Wednesday 13 June 2018 
Time: Sessions will run all day  
Where: Campbell Primary School 
 
Cost of this incursion is: $10.00    
 
Payments and permission for this incursion can be made via Qkr.  
Please go to Menu / School Payments / Excursions / Incursions and select West Oz Wildlife 
 
In the event you haven’t received the information about Qkr it can be found on our website by clicking on the 
home page of the school website and looking for information regarding Qkr in the search option. 
 

Please note: Your child had unallocated credit on their account and the amount payable for this 
incursion is $ ________.  You are still required to log onto QKR! to pay any balance and complete the 
permission details. Thank you. 

 
 
Payment due date for this incursion is Friday 8 June 2018 
 
Regards 
 
 
Pre Primary and Year One Teachers 
 
17 May 2018 
 
 

CAMPBELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Campbell Road 

Canning Vale WA 6155, 
Phone:  9456 8300 

Fax:  9456 8350 
Web Site: http://www.campbellprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/  

Email Address: Campbell.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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